
  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Help for non-English speakers 

If you need help to understand the information in this policy please 

contact GDPS on 5197 7444 or gormandale.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
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 where safe to do so, approach any unknown visitor who is observed on school grounds 
without a clear legitimate purpose, and ensure they have a visitor pass and have signed in 
(excluding drop off and collection periods)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



  

 

and will follow 

the supervision requirements in the Department of Education and Training Excursions Policy.

 

 

 

 

 

https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/excursions/policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/cybersafety/policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/cybersafety/policy


  

 

   

 

 

    

     

 

   

   

  

 

 

https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/child-safe-standards/policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/cybersafety/policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/duty-of-care/policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/excursions/policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/school-based-apprenticeships-and-traineeships/policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/school-community-work/policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/structured-workplace-learning/policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/supervision-students/policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/visitors/policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/work-experience/policy

